
You are invited to a Twilight Cruise… 
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Twilight Cruise on the ‘One & All’ Tall Ship 
Saturday, November 25th 2023 - 5:45 pm to 9:30 pm 

 
After departing the Royal South Australian Yacht Squadron, the ship will sail down the Port River 
into the Gulf, before returning.  During the cruise, passengers will be plied with delicious food 
prepared in the ship’s galley.  Tea coffee and soft drinks will be available throughout the cruise.  The 
ship’s bar will also be open with beer, wine and bubbly available for purchase – credit card 
payment only. 
On board there will be a group of students from recent Rotary Sailing Challenge voyages. During 
the cruise, these young people will be available to talk about their experiences and the benefits they 
have gained from this exciting Rotary Youth program.  Those on board will also be able to witness 
the students setting sails, climbing the rigging and confidently walking out on footropes strung 
beneath the swaying spars high above the deck. 
 
Cost:  $135:00 pp. 
 
Bookings (Essential):  Via credit card, by clicking on: https://www.trybooking.com/CLMTS 

Assembly point:  Royal South Australian Yacht Squadron, 750 Victoria Road, Outer Harbour 
 
Timings:  Check in at 5:45 pm 
  Departure at 6:30 pm 
  Return at 9:30 pm 
 

What to Bring:  Enclosed shoes (no high heels) and a warm jacket 
 
Parking:  Ample parking is available at the Yacht Squadron 
 
Further details - please contact: 
Peter Hammond (Rotary Youth Sailing Challenge Committee) 
Mobile:  0412 434 012 
Email:  peter_h@bigpond.net.au 

 

To see all the latest exciting developments in the Rotary Youth Sailing Challenge program, 
detailed in our Spring Newsletter – click here 
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